
From:
To: Aquind Interconnector
Subject: Objection to the proposed route for interconnect cable in Portsmouth
Date: 01 October 2020 11:37:05

Dear Sir/Madam, 
I object to the route you have chosen for the interconnect cable. I have seen the map and cannot agree with your
choice of going through the allotments and destroying some of these most important Green Spaces in
Portsmouth. Portsmouth has declared a Climate Emergency and we cannot afford to lose more of these valuable
places. There are other better choices you can make. Our councillors are very concerned as well as you have not
kept your word. 
Please understand that Portsmouth needs Green Spaces.
Regardd, 
Viola Langley



From:
To: Aquind Interconnector
Subject: Aquind interconnect cable in Portsmouth
Date: 04 October 2020 20:37:45

I strongly object to Aquind' s plans which would mean huge disruptions for Portsmouth.I strongly object to the
proposed route as Portsmouth is already under huge pressure. We cannot afford this. 
There are alternative routes and you should chose a less disruptive route.
Viola Langley



From:
To: Aquind Interconnector
Subject: Objection to interconnect cable Portsmouth
Date: 05 October 2020 09:51:42

I am strongly objecting to the interconnect cable in Portsmouth. There are many reasons why it should not be
going the route you are suggesting. It will interrupt the city of Portsmouth, put pressure on resources , have an
enourmous influence on natural habitat, residents, the area and pollution of the city.Our town does not need this
project and certainly not the route you propose. I ask you to reconsider this proposal of yours. Councillours and
residents are against it. We live in a democracy where people' s voices must be heard and taken into
consideration. 
Viola Langley




